
 

 

Motion Industries and Bruce Nichols, with the Brock School of Business, began working together for 

Executive Education in 2011.  Bruce worked with the Senior Management Team at Motion Industries and 

this team worked with respective faculty members for each key area.  The end result was an exceptional 

program that provided development opportunities for our participants.  The Brock School of Business 

faculty provided leadership and content that was both challenging and educational.  The result was a one-

week program that enables our company to bring participants from throughout the U.S. and Canada for a 

very rewarding session.  We have seen graduates of this program promoted to key positions and there is 

no question the Executive Education Program has been an asset to each one. 


